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October 20, 2021 
 
 
2021 - 2022 Tax Bills were delivered to the Northvale Post Office yesterday. If you don’t 
receive one by Friday, October 29 please contact Suzanne Burroughs at 201 767-3330, 
Extension 222.  
 

The fourth quarter tax payment due date, normally November 1, has been extended to 
November 19. As per state statute, late payments received after November 19 will 
accrue interest from the original November 1due date. 
 
Tax Bills are late this year for two reasons. As we anticipated back in August when we 
decided to send estimated bills for the August 1 payment date, the Bergen County Tax 
Board, awaiting delayed input from the state, was not able to finalize the Tax Rate until 
late September. This is the latest that anyone I know can remember the Tax Rate being 
finalized. Following that, the software vendor that prints the bills for us and hundreds of 
other New Jersey municipalities, had supply chain problems with the paper the bills are 
printed on. It’s a very familiar story these days: the paper was out of stock and they had 
problems getting timely replenishment deliveries.      
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Pat Marana 
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